
Attn: Grade 10 Students  

 

When the time comes to start thinking about preparing for your first 

year as official high school students, we have an important piece of 

information regarding the supplies you will need to be successful.  

If you are planning to take Grade 10C math, a specific calculator is 

needed with graphing features on it.   

 

We ask that you purchase 

the TI-83 or TI-84 calculator.  

This calculator is directly 

linked to the course material  

that you will be receiving. 

(Pictured to the right).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do not purchase the TI-Nspire. 

(Pictured to the right)   

It is more expensive and is not 

compatible with the material  

that will be given to you and  

that we will be working with.  

 

Thank you,  

Staff of KHS 


